2550 University Ave. W., Suite 350-S St. Paul, MN 55114-1900 phone (651) 641-1121 fax (651) 659-1477 toll free (800) 462-5393 www.mnhospitals.org

Jan. 23, 2008

Clint Maun, CSP Co-Founder Maun-Lemke, Inc. 8031 W. Center Road, Ste. 222 Omaha, NE 68124

Dear Mr. Maun:

Thank you for your participation during our annual winter conference for trustees held January 11-13, 2008 at the Radisson Hotel and Conference Center in Plymouth.

Your presentations, "How to Stay Strategic vs. Operational" and "Trustee Recruitment and Selection," were well received and the evaluations were very positive. Attached you will find a composite copy of the evaluations from your sessions.

The outstanding mix of programs, speakers and content contributed greatly toward record breaking attendance at this year's conference. Thank you for your time and contribution in making this event such a success. Our members appreciate the valuable information they receive during the MHA conferences.

If you should have any questions or concerns about the evaluations or conference, please contact me at the association office.

Sincerely,

Vice President

SESSION EVALUATIONS AND FEEDBACK 2008 JANUARY TRUSTEE CONFERENCE

Session #6 - Trustee Recruitment and Selection

Presenter: Clint Maun, CSP

Were the stated learning objectives met? 4.38 Speaker's delivery was: 4.63

What specific feedback do you have about this session?

- Great fun to listen to good everyday things that are useable
- Great ideas for board recruitment many different thoughts for me
- More specific
- Entertaining
- Good information